
This week in 2nd grade, our students
embarked on an exciting journey to
explore the concept of time and how it
passes. We used hands-on activities with
clocks to practice measuring elapsed
time and connected our lessons to real-
life events, making the abstract idea of
time more tangible and meaningful.

One of the highlights of our lesson came
when Evan shared her thoughts about
the challenge of learning time: “It’s easy,
but sometimes it’s hard.” Her words were
a perfect reminder that learning
something new requires both effort and
patience, and it’s okay to find it difficult
at times. It’s all part of the process!

SECOND GRADE EXPLORES THE
CONCEPT OF TIME

December 2024

Another standout moment came when
Bradley correctly answered a tricky
question: “What time does the new day
begin—12 AM or 12 PM?” With confidence,
he responded, “12 AM!” His attention to
detail and understanding of time
concepts impressed us all.

The students had a blast using their own
clocks to solve time-related problems,
and it was truly heartwarming to see their
excitement and growing confidence.
Watching them tackle these challenges
with enthusiasm has been such a joy, and
it's been wonderful to witness their
curiosity about how time works continue
to grow.

It’s exciting to see how our 2nd graders are
mastering important life skills, and we look
forward to seeing more of their discoveries
as they continue learning and growing in
this area. Time flies when you're having fun
—especially in 2nd grade!


